
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed to
report on the circumstances of the beating of a man in Lytkarino near
Moscow

 

  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the head of the State Investigative
Committee for Moscow Region A.Y. Starikov to report on the circumstances of the attack on a man
in the town of Lytkarino, Moscow Region, who was severely beaten by several men because of a
remark made.

In addition, if there are any grounds, he was instructed to apply for transfer of the materials from the
Ministry of Internal Affairs bodies to his own proceedings. The progress of execution of the order
was placed under supervision of the Central Office of the Investigative Committee.
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